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 Terara Times 

Positive Behaviour for     
Success 

This week’s value is the right 

place in afternoon lines. 

Congratulations to last week’s 

winners:  

Sienna & Annalyse 

Cyber Bullying 

I had a talk to the primary    
classes last week about cyber 
safety and was surprised to see 
so many of our students on     
social media and chat sites. 
While these sites can be a fun 
communication tool for young 
people, we must remember they 
also have the potential to     
damage to friendships if not 
used correctly.  Inappropriate 
comments written in this manner 
can be more harmful than being 
told directly to an individual’s 
face.  
 
Do you know what your child is 
messaging their peers?  
 
On a similar note, we are having 
some students bring phones 
and ipods to school. If there is a 
specific reason for these         
devices to be brought, please 
ensure a note and the device 
are handed in to the office. 
 

End of Year Dinner 

This Friday evening all parents 
are invited to our end of year 
dinner to help celebrate the 
great year we have had at      
Terara School. The dinner will 
be held at Greendale’s and will 
commence at 7pm. The meal 
will be $28 or $42 per head.  

Please let Ruth know so num-
bers can be finalised . We hope 
to see you there!  

 

 

Moscow Circus 

We have received 7 free tickets 
to the Moscow Circus which 
will be coming to Nowra in Jan-
uary. Families who have paid 
their voluntary contributions for 
2013 will go in a draw to win a 
child’s ticket during the last 
week of school.  

If winners plan to use this ticket 
they will need to be                     
accompanied by a paying 
adult. Therefore if you have 
paid your voluntary contribu-
tions but would prefer to re-
main out of the draw, please 
have a quiet word to Mrs 
Thompson.    

Presentation Night 

Presentation Night is just 2 
weeks away! We hope all our 
families can attend this         
wonderful evening at the 
Nowra School of Arts on Mon-
day 9th December, commenc-
ing at 6:00pm. Students are to 
wear full school uniform.  

Work Experience 

Today we welcome Amy 
Flemons and Chloe Burns into 
our school for a week of work 
experience. We’re sure Amy 
and Chloe will enjoy being 
back at TPS.  

Assembly 

There will be a school           
assembly tomorrow at 2:10pm. 
K/1 will be presenting an item. 
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Week 8, Term 4 

Monday 25th November 
 

This Week: 

Tuesday 

 Assembly 2:10pm 

 1/2 library 

          Afternoon Sport 

Wednesday  

Thursday 

 Scripture    

  K/1 library 

Friday 

 5/6 library 

 Tuckshop  

 

Next Monday 25th November 

 Tuckshop 

 3/4 library 

 Yr 5 Leadership Day  

 

 


